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Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th July show starts at 7pm 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Tickets 

We are delighted to announce that tickets for our Year 6 production of Shakespeare Rocks are now 

on sale! 

Tickets will cost £1.50. We will initially limit tickets to 3 tickets per child per night. Additional tickets 

may be available after Wednesday 3rd July. Please complete the form below and return to the 

office by Tuesday 2nd July.  

Costumes 

Massive thanks to all of you for sourcing, making and sharing costumes. Please let us know if you 

are unable to provide a costume for your child. All costumes need to be in school by Tuesday 2nd 

July as dress rehearsals will be taking place later that week. Younger brothers and sisters at school, 

will watch a full dress rehearsal during school time. 

Performance evenings 

Please can children be at school at 6.20pm on both evenings, so that we can get make-up 

and costumes sorted. Please will you wait to collect your child at approximately 8.00pm, outside the 

main entrance doors, where we will sign them out. All children must be collected by an adult.  

We would like to use simple make-up (foundation, blusher and eye shadow) on the cast so they are 

not ‘washed-out’ under the spot-lights.  Please indicate on the return slip if your child can wear this. 

Alternatively, they can come with basic foundation already applied. 

We will take whole cast and small group photos which will be on sale on the show evenings for £1 

each as a keepsake.  

Bar 

Our lovely BSA have kindly offered to sell drinks on both evenings. This licensed bar will be open 

on both evenings from 6.20pm (drop off time for children) so you are very welcome to come in for 

pre-show drinks! You will be able to reserve your seats inside and then have a drink outside in the 

sunshine (weather permitting!) 

Photos 

If you are taking photos or videoing during the show, please will you stand at the back or to the side 

to respect the viewing for others. Please do not share any footage or photos of the show on any 

form of social media.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Pollitt and Miss Gibaud 

 



 

Ticket Order / Collection Details / Filming / Photo Disclaimer 

 

 

 

 

 

To be returned by Tuesday 2nd July please 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 

I would like ……………. tickets for Tuesday 9th July 7.00pm  

 

I would like ……………. tickets for Wednesday 10th July 7.00pm 

 

 

I enclose £……………... (Cash or cheques payable to Bransgore Primary School) (£1.50 per ticket) 

 

As per the General Consent form signed at the beginning of the school year, any photos taken must 
be for your own personal use and not be shared in a public forum, eg. Social media. 
 

 

My child CAN / CANNOT wear face paint – please delete as appropriate  

 

Name of adult collecting child each evening:    

 

Tuesday: ……………………………………………………….. 

 

Wednesday: …………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Parental Signature ………………………….…………..……  Date ………………… 

 


